
If you are placing a transcript order or verifying 
a degree, please be aware that institutions 
impacted by severe weather during this year’s 
hurricane season may experience delays 
processing transcript requests and responding 
to DegreeVerify requests that require research in 
collaboration with impacted institutions.

The Clearinghouse is actively communicating with 
impacted institutions and will update you as the 
situation evolves.

You can also check the school’s website for 
closure information.
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